
 

Division of Commercial Fisheries  
Sam Rabung, Director 
 
Headquarters Office  
PO Box 115526 
Juneau, AK 99811-5526 

 

Alaska Department of Fish and Game  
Doug Vincent-Lang, Commissioner 

 
PO Box 115526 

Juneau, AK 99811-5526 

www.adfg.alaska.gov 
 
Advisory Announcement CONTACT: Kevin Clark or Luke Henslee 
For Immediate Release:  September 3, 2023 Norton Sound Area Manager and Asst. Manager  
 (907) 443-5167 (800) 560-2271 
 

COMMERCIAL FISHING TO OPEN IN NORTON SOUND SUBDISTRICT 3 

In the Norton Sound District, Subdistrict 3 (Elim), will open for a 48-hour period from 6:00 p.m. Tuesday, 
September 5, until 6:00 p.m. Thursday, September 7, a with gillnet mesh size restricted to 6 inches or less. 
Commercial fishing closes by regulation on Thursday, September 7, and the depart is not planning scheduling 
additional commercial salmon fishing periods in Subdistrict 3 for the 2023 season.  
 
The Kwiniuk River in the Elim Subdistrict has exceeded the escapement goal for that system indicating that 
there is a surplus of coho salmon available above escapement and subsistence needs available for commercial 
harvest. Elsewhere in the Norton Sound, coho salmon escapements are currently lagging behind historical 
averages. The department is forgoing scheduling additional commercial openings in other subdistricts to allow 
for additional escapement. Commercial fishing closes in Norton Sound by regulation on September 7. 
 
Permit holders are reminded to ensure they have a market for their catch. 
 


